“Sarah Palin is an outstanding choice for Vice President.  As a western governor, she understands the challenges that face western states such as federal land management.  Last month, during my trip to ANWR, I had the privilege to meet her and discuss energy issues facing our nation.  She is very knowledgeable and her experience with energy development will prove critical in the months ahead as our nation still struggles with high gas prices.  In short, Governor Palin shares our western values of smaller government, lower taxes, and the protection of the Second Amendment. She will be a strong voice for western states as Vice President,” said Heller
